
November 5, 2020 

Dear Students and Staff of Royal Bridge College,  

I want all members of our college community to know that there are no known cases of 
COVID-19 at Royal Bridge College.  

As you are aware all our classes are currently delivered online as this supports 
directions and concerns in terms of safe distancing for all members of our school 
community.  For students looking for more details concerning COVID-19 information can 
be found on our website: https://royalbridgecollege.ca/covid-19-updates/ 

More details are available online at this site as well: https://www.canada.ca/en/
immigration-refugees-citizenship/services/coronavirus-covid19/students.html 

As you all face the challenges of both being a student, and in many cases being away 
from friends and family.  We want all students to know that we are here to support 
you.  We understand the concerns and challenges you face.  Should you have concerns 
or need someone to talk to, please feel free to reach out to our staff.  We can be 
reached at 604-360-7297.  By calling the line, you will be able to select from available 
services and be transferred to a staff representative.  

We are continuing to monitor the changing conditions in British Columbia.  Royal Bridge 
College will post updates on our website listed above as the situation changes over 
time.  

Sincerely,  

Royal Bridge College Administration
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